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Projects:

• Powerschool Registration
• Streamlines the process of new student registration
• Kiosk and web enabled

• Antivirus/Malware software
• Education Licenses are no longer free

• License Renewals
• Align them to the start of the fiscal year
• Bundle licensing to reduce cost

• Middle School Fiber Repair
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Updates:

• January Newsletter
• Shift focus to Educational Technology
• Showcase student work
• Classroom tools
• Teachers input

• Inventory System
• Data is being entered
• Irving is completed
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One to One Updates:

• Continue laptops repairs and support

• Collecting data on program:
• 83% repairs returned to students that day
• Reasons for not returning include, insurance issue, extensive damage
• Parts are becoming limited

• Prepared Laptops for SBAC

• Looking to improve process of collecting payments and helpdesk ticketing
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